
“Proclaiming aloud your praise and telling of all your wonderful deeds.” 

Psalm 26:7  NIV version 

 
Managua, Nicaragua May 14, 2024.  

 
Rev. Dra. Sharon T. Koh 
Executive Director  
International Ministries, American Baptist Churches USA 
  
Dear Sharon 
Receive fraternal greetings from the Council of Evangelical Churches of Nicaragua (CEPAD-Nicaragua). 
 
We want to express our best wishes to International Ministries on May 21, you will be celebrating the 210th anniversary, 
demonstrating your hard work in proclaiming the Kingdom of God of justice, peace, and abundant life. As the Book of 
John 12:26 states, “Whoever serves me must follow me; and where I am, my servant also will be. My Father will honor 
the one who serves me.” 
 
For several years, CEPAD and International Ministries have walked together, contributing to the execution of emergency 
projects in the country and with biblical themes aimed at pastors, leaders, and young people who have been 
strengthened in their spiritual lives. That is why we feel as joyful as you do because the Lord Jesus has blessed you and 
will allow you to continue serving many more years to help many families in different countries around the world.  
 
We will keep praying for International Ministries, its global servants, and the partnership we have been building for many 
years. May God bless you all, and for the next event you will hold for your anniversary.  
 
May the peace of Christ be in your hearts. 
 
Fraternally,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Emily Reyes 
Executive Director  
CEPAD Nicaragua.  
 
Sister Merys Lilian Reyna Parrales 
President: Board of Directors  
 

Cc: Adalia Gutiérrez Lee 
Area Director for Ibero-America and the Caribbean 


